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Comments: I  don't agree with this proposal.  You claim that it is for the preservation of the wild life but you and I

both know that the reasoning goes far beyond that point.  State governments have done this in other states and

what winds up happening is they make contracts with logging companies such as Sierra Pacific who then can

drive their vehicles in those areas and give special access to big wigs with lots of money to drive and do

whatever they wish. Then these logging companies (SP) claim that hunters are the problem and then hunters

have to have a special permit to hunt those areas because they are all behind locked gates. So NO to your

proposal it is nothing but a get rich quick scam by the same people that are supposed to be helping the citizens

of this community.


